
High School Out-Of-Zone Numbers
2024-2025

School 9th 10th 11th 12th

CCHS 8 8 8 8

SMHS 8 8 8 8

Complete procedures and applications can be found under the “parent” tab on the
Cumberland County Schools website at: https://www.ccschools.k12tn.net/ beginning
Wednesday May 1, 2024.

- The above numbers are the potential openings at each high school and grade
level at this time. Availability is subject to change based on in-zone enrollment
as of June 3, 2024.

- The high school out-of-zone window will be open Wednesday, May 1, 2024 thru
Friday, May 31, 2024.

- No decisions will be made until the afternoon of Monday, June 3, 2024.
- Parents/guardians must return all completed applications to Central Services

located at 368 Fourth Street.
- If the number of out-of-zone applications exceeds the number of spaces

available for enrollment in the desired school, Cumberland County School
System will conduct a lottery to select the students who may attend the
out-of-zone school.

https://www.ccschools.k12tn.net/

